
 

 
 

 

Macon-Bibb County Government 
Procurement Department 

City Hall 

 
700 Poplar Street, Suite 308 

Macon, Georgia 31201 

(478) 803-0550 

Fax (478) 751-7252 

 

 

         August 19, 2022 

 

 
MEMORANDUM  

 

 

Notification of Non-Award 

 

 

RE:              Roadway and Sidewalk Spraying Project Bid 23-006-LH 

 

 

DATE:   8/19/2022  

 

 

 

You are hereby notified that no bid responses were received for the Roadway and Sidewalk Spraying Project Bid-23-

006-LH. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laura Hardwick,  

Senior Procurement Officer 

 

700 Poplar Street 

Suite 308 

Macon, Ga 31201 

Lhardwick@maconbibb.us 
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